
Hello! My name is Ms. Holly Dippold and I will be starting my 4th year teaching. I 
am SO excited to be a part of SDMS! More importantly, I am so thankful for this 
wonderful opportunity to be your child’s 5th Grade Grammar and Writing 
teacher. It’s going to be a fun year with lots of learning and new adventures. 

I was born and raised in Idaho, although Alabama is now what I call home. I've 
been in Alabama for the past 17 years and have fallen in love with the South! I 
grew up in a small town, much like Pinckard. I'm so thankful to be a part of your 
special community. You have opened your arms and welcomed me and my 
daughter, Ella (8). There is nothing quite like good ol' southern hospitality. When 
I'm not teaching, I love being outdoors as much as possible! I love exercising, 
going to the beach or pool, attending church, going to my student’s various 
events, and doing DIY projects. 

Parent Involvement and 
communication is very important 
to our learning environment. 
Please do not hesitate to reach 
out to me via phone or email. I 
will be using Remind to notify 
parents of important classroom 
information, as well as, behavior. 
Please be sure to download this 
app to stay up-to-date. J

Ms. Holly Dippold
South Dale Middle School
409 Randolph Street
Pinckard, AL 36371
334-983-3077
hdippold@dalecountyboe.org

Color: Pink 
Season: Fall & Summer
Fast Food: Chick-Fil-A
Store: Target, Hobby Lobby 
Amazon, & TJ Maxx
Drink:  Iced Coffee
Snacks: Jerky & Reese’s 
Fast Break
Subject: Reading

“Reading aloud to children 
improves their reading, 

writing, speaking, listening-
and, best of all, their 

attitudes about reading.” –
Jim Trelease

I am so thankful for this wonderful opportunity to be your child’s teacher this year. We 
are going to have fun and learn so much together! It is my hope to help instill a love for 
learning in each one my students. I look forward to getting to know them individually. 

Thank you for putting your trust in me, I am forever grateful. 
Sincerely, Ms. Dippold

Be Respectful, 
Be Responsible, 
Be Resourceful


